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Information on the inspection of the examination results of the first exam on “Quantitative Applications in Marketing”, Winter-Semester 2016/17




The inspection of the first and second exam of the course Quantitative Applications in Marketing is going to take place in Room 430 on Friday, March 17th 2017, between 10.00 and 12.00 am. A prior registration is not necessary. 

You are only allowed to inspect your exam for 20 minutes. No pencils or any kind of writing material is permitted besides the provided material.  If there is a serious reason preventing you from inspecting your exam, you have the possibility to give another person a written certificate of authority. 

Any application for the revision of the evaluation has to be explained in detail in written form and must be submitted to the Department of Retailing and Customer Management before 12 am on March 28th 2017. Without previously taking part in the inspection of the exam it is not possible to apply for the revision of the evaluation. 
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Universitätsstr. 24
D-50923 Cologne, Germany
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signed Dr. Nico Wiegand
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